     Rush Green Primary School ‘Education is the most powerful weapon to change the World.’ Nelson Mandela
‘When you know better you do better.’ Maya Angelou
1

	Dagenham Road,
	Romford,
	RM7 0TL             ‘Strive to Succeed’

            Telephone: 020 8270 4940
 Email: office.rushgreen@bdcs.org.uk 

           

Tuesday 5th January 2016

Dear Year 3 Parents,

It is with regret that we will be losing Mr Roberts this term. Mr Roberts, who has been covering a Year 3 class since September, has had to leave us due to unforeseen circumstances. 

I am however, pleased to say that we have had a slight reshuffle of staff, so that Mrs Calderwood (Year Group Leader) will continue to teach 3C, and Mr Calderwood (Year 2, 3 and 4 Phase Leader) will now be teaching in 3R. 

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above number.

Yours sincerely,


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Simon Abeledo
(Head Teacher)
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